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I oppose House Bill 3075.  Another oppressive action by power hungry politicians and 

communists trying to take away your rights to protect yourself and your property.  

Just another attempt for government to disarm the law abiding people.  Criminals 

have stolen guns and black market guns, they don't care about these laws because 

they don't affect them and will make the public generally less able to protect 

themselves.  These proposed laws put money, time and bureaucracy in between you 

and your constitutional rights, socialist movements end badly. 


